
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 8/21/2014 3:43:42 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Howe, James (/Q=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JYHC); 

Redacted 
Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E's Gas Safety Plan 

Sounds great. I look forward to that. As far as this Gas Safety report, I think that I would like to see a copy, but I 
think it should directly to go whomever it went last year (I presume it is someone within SED's GSRB group). 
Michael 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2014 3:42 PM 
To: Colvin. Michael 
Cc: Redacted Howe, James 
Subject: Re: PG&E's Gas Safety Plan 

We would be very happy to discuss. 
I'm copying [Redac^nd Jim. We will pull together background and set up a meeting in the next few weeks to 
discuss. 

Thanks 
Laura 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Aug 21, 2014, at 3:30 PM, "Colvin, Michael" 
<michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:michae1.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov>> wrote: 

I apologize -1 realized after looking at this that this is a different report than what our meeting with PG&E was on 
Monday. Too much overlap. 

The link below is for the Safety Plan, required by SB 705, and adopted in Gas Safety OIR. The meeting on 
Monday discussed the GT&S safety reports under Appendix C of Gas Accord V Decision and PU Code 958.5 
(AB 56). 

At some point, it would be helpful for me to get a sense of how many GT&S related reports we require PG&E to 
file and see if there is a way to coordinate content/timing. 

Michael 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2014 5:25 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael 
Subject: PG&E's Gas Safety Plan 

Michael 
Here is the most recent gas safety plan we submitted. 
Thanks 
Laura 
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https://www.pge.com/regulation/GasPipelineSafetvOrR/Pleadings/PGE/2013/GasPipelineSafetvOIR Plea PGE 20 

Laura Doll 
Director, Regulatory Relations 
lrdd@pge .com<mailto:lrdd@pge.com> 
office: 415.973.8663 
mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0374024 

mailto:lrdd@pge.com

